
Rubber Avenue Reconstruction 
FY24-B057  

NAUGATUCK, CONNECTICUT 
 

 1                                                      ADDENDUM NO. 1 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
6-29-23 

 
Bidders and interested parties shall take note of the following information regarding the subject Invitation to Bid: 
 

1. Modification of Project Manual – Bid Date 
 

The scheduled Bid Date is postponed, the revised Date and time are as follows: 
 
Sealed bids for the construction of the following project will be received by the Purchasing Office, 
Borough of Naugatuck at the Naugatuck City Hall located at 229 Church Street, Naugatuck, CT 06770 
until July 13, 2023 at 2:00 PM local time after which no additional bids will be accepted.  No 
exceptions.  

Rubber Avenue Reconstruction 
Contract FY24-B057 

LOTCIP PROJECT NO. L087-0003 
Immediately following, the bids will be publicly opened and read at the Town Hall, Hall of Burgesses, 
Borough of Naugatuck, 229 Church Street, Naugatuck, CT 06770 and read aloud via Zoom. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/6782404415?pwd=eUZjRW5FdW5RT0lmQWk5anNsTkV3UT09&from=add 
on  
 
Meeting ID: 678 240 4415  
Passcode: 5fY9TT 

 
 

2. Addenda and Interpretations 
 

No interpretations of the meaning of the contract documents will be made to any Bidder orally.  
Every request for such interpretation shall be in writing, addressed to James Stewart, Borough of 
Naugatuck Department of Public Works, 246 Rubber Avenue, Naugatuck, CT 06770 or emailed to 
JStewart@naugatuck-ct.gov. To be given consideration, such requests must be received Prior to July 3, 
2023 @ 3:00PM .  Any and all such interpretations and any supplemental instructions will be in the 
form of written addenda to the contract documents, which, if issued, will be posted to the Borough’s 
internet page for all prospective Bidders, no later than four (4) days prior to the date fixed for the 
opening of bids. Failure of any Bidder to receive any such addendum or interpretations shall not 
relieve such Bidder from any obligation under his bid as submitted.  All addenda so issued shall 
become part of the Contract Documents. 
 
 

James R. Stewart 
Director of Public Works 
246 Rubber Ave. 
Naugatuck Ct 06770 
Jstewart@naugauck-ct.gov  
230-720-7072  


